
2016 - 2018 
  

HONOURARY RABBI 

Martin Berman 

905-886-1665 Home 
647-969-1836 Cell 
 
PAST PRESIDENT 

Martin Novak 
 
PRESIDENT 

Charles Berman 
115 Heatherton Way 

Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
416-832-3661 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT  

Sheldon Rose 

905-731-1177 
 
TREASURER 

Jeff Hershorn, C.A 

630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 

416-419-9664 
  
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 

Loren Wiseman, B.A. 

74 Jonathan Gate 
Thornhill, L4J 5J5 
905-764-6310 Home 
416-409-1345 Cell 
 
SOCIAL  

Stan Ash 
360 Banbury Rd. 
Toronto, M2L 2V5 

416-445-9937 
 
MEMBERSHIP 

Sid Green 
41 Zahavy Dr. 
Thornhill, L4J 7R7 
416-936-6025 
 
WELFARE 

Steve Levant 
56 Loraview Lane 
Aurora, L4G 6N6 
416-270-4919 
 
SGT-AT-ARMS 

Zachary Ruderman 
905-886-4245 

  
CEMETERY 
CHAIRPERSONS 

Martin Novak 
45 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
416-432-7237 
 

Steve Mortfield 

17 Janesville Rd 
Thornhill, L4J 6Z9 
416-557-9948 
 

 
 

GENERAL MEETING 

 
 

 Date:   December 3, 2017       

 Breakfast/Meeting: 9:00 am    

 Location: Steeles Deli, 19-180 Steeles Ave West @ 9:00 AM 
 

SOCIAL 

 Future venue, Bat Out Of Hell, a musical Tribute to Meatloaf (Jim 

Steinman).  Sunday, November 26, @ 2 PM. A total of 33 tickets were 

purchased for this event.  No more tickets are available for this venue.  

 New venues and social events will be offered next year. 
 

WELFARE 
 

Birthday Wishes 
 

November  David Aiken, Perry Goldberg, John Goldberg, Julius 

Greenblatt. Michael Litvak 

December Lorne Alter, Phil Ber, Brian Jaeger, Gary Marcus, Mitchell 

Mortfield, Howard Rosenberg, Arie Sitsman, Anna Tissplat 

January    Aubie Himmel, Frank Miller, Jeffrey Morrison, Alvin Pettle 
 

 Speedy recovery and best wishes to Bro. Michael Freidman who is 

recovering from shoulder surgery.  

 Deepest condolences to the Klagsbrun Family on the loss of Mildred 

Klagsbrun, wife of the Late Bro. Maurice Klagsbrun who passed away 

on July 16, 2017.   

MEMBERSHIP 
 

 The lodge is always looking for new members.  If you know of anyone 

who would like to join the lodge, please forward any information to Sid 

Green either by email sidgreen@rogers.com or by phone. 
 

 Please welcome Probationary member, Bro. Gary Marcus and his 

spouse Margot, to the Lodge. 
 

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
 

Dear members, widows and their children.  If a member or their spouse 

passes away, please remember to contact a Funeral Home of your choice 

with regards to the funeral arrangements. We do have special concessions 

from Steeles Memorial that are not available from other Funeral Homes.  

Do not call the Cemetery Directors.  They will be contacted by the 

Funeral Home to take care of the burial arrangements. 
 

Please review the Cemetery Pricing Schedule.  Changes have been made 

for those members who qualify for the insurance under 70 years of age. 
 

Happy Chanukah to everyone.  See you at the next meeting. 
 

President   Corresponding Secretary 

Charles Berman  Loren Wiseman 

mailto:sidgreen@rogers.com

